
 

 _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your proposal submittal in response to Anaheim Transportation Network’s 
(ATN) Request for Proposals (RFP) #2017-004 for development of MictroTransit App & 
Services.  

 
This email serves as a formal notice about the selection to proceed with the interviews 
on July 26, 2017. 

 
ATN has reviewed the proposals received on or before the deadline of July 14, 2017, at 
4:00 p.m. and has selected three Consultants to participate in the in-person interview.  
Specific interview instructions and questions will be forwarded to the selected firms by 
the close of business day on Friday, July 21, 2017.   

 
Proposers that ATN has selected to participate in the interview process include (in 
alphabetical order): 

 
1. CivicConnect 
2. DoubleMap 
3. Routematch 

 
ATN was very pleased with the quality of firms and wants to sincerely thank all seven 
firms who submitted proposals.  We value your time and effort.   
 
This email serves as the final communication for the ATN RFQ process. Thank you for your 
participation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Executive Director 

 

 
DATE:  JULY 21, 2017 
 
TO:  ALL PROPOSERS 
 
RE:  RFP #2017-004 – MICROTRANSIT APP 


